
 

 

 

 
  

 
 Hello to all from the beautiful Yucatán Peninsula, 

 

It´s a privilege to write you and give you some updated information about the work here in Yucatán. 

 

We trust you are well and we’re thankful for each and every one that is faithful to help us stay on the field and work in 

the harvest.  

That we’re in a harvest position is obvious to us. What we’re not sure of is what stage we might be in. Is it the first 

fruits, the main or the gleanings, but the conclusion for us is that we are seeing souls saved in a manner that we do not 

normally see in such consistency.  

We have been actively working alongside some other churches, they are poor and have few resources, but what they 

lack in those areas they make up for in zeal. As a church we wanted to move bibles and distribute 1000 bibles we had 

received through a gift. So, we thought it would be a great idea to go out to rural areas, small villages and have some 

campaigns. So far, we have had the opportunity to hold evangelistic campaigns in several different places around our 

city and in every event, we have seen dozens calling on the name of the Lord for salvation.  

As I write this update, just last night we were in a small town called Motul where pastor Miguel, a new friend, met us 

with several of his church and we knocked on some doors to invite people to a basketball court and in withing an hour 

there are over 100 gathered there. I personally witnessed to 3 different groups of over 10 adults, another of our men 

did the same. Over 75 kids sat and listened to a Bible lesson, then after ward we had some fellowship in Miguel’s 

church for some Cochinita Pibil sandwiches, Yummy! 

This is happening 2 times a month here for the past 3 months, and on the way home the group from our church said, 

Why don’t we do this every week? I answered, I don’t know, why don’t we? They all said Amen! 

 

We have distributed almost all of our 1000 bibles in a much shorter time than we anticipated and we’re asking if 

anyone wants to help us purchase some more, you can donate to that need. I have found a source here in Mexico 

where a pallet will cost about $650. Pray about that and we’ll thank you in advance.  

 

There is another need we would like to try to help in and it’s to ask for some resources for these small rural churches. 

We use Bekka Flash A Cards in our kid’s ministries as we have found them very versatile. We’re asking if any 

churches have duplicates in their resource library that they might consider donating. They would go to a very worthy 

cause, or you could simply donate to help buy new ones.  

 

We’ll include some pictures of the last few villages, and we hope they will be a blessing to you. 

We thank you with all our hearts for your help and support, we pray for each of you often and we trust the Lord to 

give you all the increase.  

 

Thank you and God bless 

Mitchell and Elizabeth 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sending Church:       Support Address; 

Open Door Baptist   Pastor Jason Murphy                 Word for the World Baptist Ministries 

177014 44th Ave W       PO Box 849  

Lynnwood, WA 98037      Rossville, GA 30741-0849 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


